
READINGTON TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION 
Holland Brook School – Board of Education Meeting Room 

Special Meeting 3:00 P.M. 
June 17, 2015 

 
MINUTES 

The meeting was called to order by Cheryl Filler at 3:02 p.m. and was being held in compliance with the 

Open Public Meetings Act and was open to the media and public.  Notices were duly posted.  Formal 

action was not taken. 

Present:  Christopher Allen, Wayne Doran, Ray Egbert, William Goodwin, Anna Shinn, Laura Simon,    

                 Cheryl Filler 

Also Present:  Barbara Sargent, Superintendent 

 

The Superintendent and an outside facilitator led the group through a review of the district’s Strategic 

Plan and provided opportunities for brainstorming and new strategies 

 

Motion to adjourn at 5:20 P.M. 

Motion:   Mr. Doran  Second   Mrs. Shinn  Vote: Carried  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Steffi-Jo De Casas 
Business Administrator/Board Secretary 
on behalf of Barbara Sargent, Superintendent 


